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IIAS Photo Contest 2014: Picturing Asia
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In the celebratory spirit of our 20th
anniversary we invite our readers and friends
of l1AS to contribute to our growing image
collection by entering the 1IAS Photo Contest,
which will be launched on 1 January 2014
and run until 30 June.
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THIS PHOTO CONTEST OFFERS YOU the chance to have your photo published
in The Newsletter. We would like to give you the opportunity to tell a visual story,
to explore photography’s capacity for communication, to capture the unexpected,
and to share with us the world you live in. The photos you send will automatically
become eligible for publication in The Newsletter (always accredited to you),
and thus provide us with an incredible new source of pictorial material.
To further reward you for this we are granting a number of prizes, which will
be announced on our website and in the next issue of The Newsletter.

Please send us your photographs by using the online form,
which can be accessed through the website:

www.iias.nl/photocontest

The rules and regulations can also be found on the
webpage above - please read them before entering the contest.
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